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I have lived on kauai for 31 years . Our island can’t sustain such a development without addressing our current
traffic issues . Growth  of our. Community  will certainly  happen , let’s put a moratorium on growth until we  solve
our current traffic problems and set up an infrastructure for future expansion . Tourism needs to limit visitors until
we solve our traffic congestion and preserve Kauai’s natural habitat .  Mahalo   Marc Andre gagoni
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